September 26, 2023 — St. Martin’s-in-the-Fields Vestry Meeting Summary Minutes

Interim Rector’s Report:
Hope to find someone to run technology for STM. Work underway to determine how to do this.
Desire to continue with Food & Fellowship on Wednesdays.

Finance Report
Parish Financial Report shared with congregation on Sept 24 at 9:15 am. Slides are available on

STM website (see link in Field Notes, or here:
https://files.constantcontact.com/b5b3ecd9101/d7b523d0-7823-404a-a785-429f265cc221.pdf)

Vestry voted to approve finance report.

Building & Grounds Committee
Analysis in progress of what has been spent on properties and how that translates to

forward-looking 2024 in order to prioritize work that needs to be done next.

wardshi mmi Repor
Nucleus of Stewardship Committee is established and ready to begin work in earnest.

Transition Update

There have been two meetings thus far of the Parish Profile Committee, working with the goal
of efficiency while also being thoughtful and careful to ensure a faithful representation of our
parish.

The next steps are: (1) bringing together Focus Groups with small group conversations and (2)
Parish Surveys.

Personnel Committee
Interviewed candidate for Director for Children, Youth & Families Ministry last week, will do
second round of interviews to see if ready to recommend to Interim Rector & Rector’s Warden.
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